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RE:   YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL CAMP TO GOODIWINDI REGION 

 Monday 2 – Friday 6 August 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 6 Students 

  

The Year 6 camp is in Week 5 of Term 3 and this year, we are taking the students to 

the Goodiwindi region operated by Kangaroo Bus Lines. 

As part of the process, we need to collect all necessary information about the students 

prior to attending the camp.  This includes any dietary requirements, emergency 

contact numbers, and medical conditions. 

Attending camp is an amazing opportunity for your child to bond with the other 

students, challenge themselves at various activities and also consolidate leadership 

skills which are part of the leadership program. 

We would like all Year 6 students to attend this camp if possible and have had our 

prices quoted as per the total number of students in this year group. 

If your child is unable to attend the camp, please come and speak to Mr Nicholls or 

Mrs Qualischefski as soon as possible. 

The price has been set at $600.00 and costs which will be billed to the Term 3 fee 

account and include the following: 

 

• Transport to and from Goodiwindi region  

• 4 nights accommodation in tents  

• All meals breakfast lunch and dinner provided by Kangaroo Bus Lines    

(own breakfast Monday 2 August)  

• All activities and entries to venues and events  

    

Permission to attend this camp is only available electronically via Parent Lounge, and 

this should be completed by Friday 16 July 2021. Parent Lounge can be accessed on 

the school website and the school app. You will require your login details to access 

Parent Lounge. Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these 

details. Please also make sure your child’s medical details on Parent Lounge are up to 

date, and add dietary requirements if required.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Blessings 

Matt Nicholls, & Rebecca Qualischefski 

Year 6 Agile Learning Lab Teachers     
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